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Subject: College of the Redwoods
Date: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 at 15:53:40 Pacific Standard Time
From: Potamianos, George
To: susan.bloom@humboldt.edu, Troy.Lescher@humboldt.edu
CC: Margulis, Natalia

Dear Susan and Troy,
 
I am the Dean of Arts and Humanities at the College of the Redwoods and Natalia Margulis is
a professor of Art here.
 
We are in the process of creating a digital video production track/certificate at the College of
the Redwoods and would like to talk with you both about the kinds of courses we would place
in the certificate in order to facilitate transfer into the film program at HSU.
 
At present, we envision the certificate including a course in digital video production (that
would include pre- and post-), a course in film history, a course called “Introduction to Digital
Art” and, potentially, a course in screenwriting. These are courses that we already have “on
the books” at the college.
 
We are also considering creating a course called “Intro to Film and New Media” that could be
included in that package.
 
We were wondering if you had some time to meet to chat about how we can create something
to both help our students who transfer to HSU in Film as well as those who will obtain this
certificate and go directly into the industry as PAs/Assistants, etc…
 
If you are interested in meeting, please let me know some good days/times during the week
that fit your schedule and we’ll figure out a day that works for all of us.
 
Thanks!
 
George Potamianos, PhD
Dean, Arts and Humanities
College of the Redwoods
Eureka, CA 95501
 


